( ortlan

Center for Gender and
& }) Intercultural Studies

[ 5 October 12, 2011
/30
Lin Lin

Childhood/Early Childhood Education
Cornish

SUNY Cortland

Cortland, NY 13045

Dear Lin:
Thank you for attending the Wine and Cheese Reception with a special focus on Transformational
Education last Friday. I appreciate you taking time out of your busy schedule to meet with
representatives from various committees across campus to learn what they do. It was a great time to
netwdrk and meet new faculty and professional staff. Please consider joining one or more of these
committees that the centers and institutes offer. ‘
Thanks again for your interest in transformational educationg-- ,%a{ SAMU ?U‘w 4‘() ey
Sincerely,

Ll

V'/ Mecke Nagel, Director
Center for Gender and Intercultural Studies
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